
From: Anna Turk 
Sent: 18/01/2022 2:12:47 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: DA2021/2567 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
I wish to raise an objection regarding the letter we received in regards to Application number DA2021/2567. 
I live at 82 Federal Parade in Brookvale, so as you can see very close to the proposed development. 
I am very surprised that this is even being considered with the state of the surrounding roads, intersections and 
traffic load around the school as it is, regardless of whether increased student numbers are approved or not. 
Deal with the state of the roads, parking, the intersection with Consul Road and Federal Parade first!!! 
Send out parking inspectors at school time, change the parking zones along Federal Parade. 
FIX THS ISSUES BEFORE ADDING TO THEM. 
I would like a response to this email noting my objection has been received. 
Kind regards, 
Anna Edwards 
This email message, including any attachments, is confidential and intended solely for the use 
of the individual or entity to whom it has been addressed. If you are not the intended recipient 
of this email, please delete it, and you must not use, print, distribute, copy or disclose its 
content to anyone. 3P Learning does not guarantee the integrity of any emails or attachments. 
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